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 Bathroom Remodel!!! 
 
 
 

 
Beginning January 3rd, the men's and women's bathrooms will undergo  
extensive remodeling.  The remodel is expected to take 4 to 6 weeks to  
complete and both bathrooms will be closed for the duration of the work. 
 
The foosball/game room will be transformed into a ladies changing area. 
Men’s changing area will be in the guard room, located below the balcony 
area. 
 
Portable toilets and wash basin will be located in the basketball area for 
use during the construction while the outdoor showers will still be available.  
We hope to have the work completed before mid-March. Thank you for 
your flexibility and patience over the next few weeks.  
 

Last chance to save $$$… 
...by prepaying Fairbrae’s monthly dues for the year 2012. 
Members who prepay the entire year by January 20th, will 
receive a savings of $64.00. Pay $1,016.00 (instead of 
$1,080.00) by January 20th to receive your discount.  
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Board of Directors: 
Rob Sheffer                                President 
Mark Chase                               Vice President  
Kristine Lawrence                   Secretary            
Beth Muskat                      Treasurer 
Cathy Haynes                             At Large 
Dirk Leone                               At Large 
Eric Goddard           At Large 
Next Board meeting will be on January 9th, 
in the clubhouse at 7:00pm.  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...9am-12pm & 4pm-7pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 
(408) 739-3833 

 

           January Kid Movie Night: 7-9pm 
January 13th…  

Disney’s “The Three Musketeers” with 
Mickey, Donald and Goofy 

 
The movie will be hosted by the manager with lemonade and popcorn.  Bring your 
pillows, blankets and bean bag chairs. Parents may either stay or drop off kids for 
some alone time. 

 Our sister swim team SUNN will once again be utilizing the far four  
 through April 20th.  

Hours of use will be:  
 M-F 4-6:45pm  

and M-Th one far lane only from 3:30-4pm 
The two lanes closest to the clubhouse will be for members use during this time 

 
Monthly Statement and Newsletter 

 

We will be sending out your monthly newsletter and statements via email soon. 
If you would like your information sent to a specific email address please let the 
office know. Also, if you wish to continue receiving your information via mail  
instead of by email please let us know. 


